GENERAL SERVICES DEPARTMENT MEMO

Date: July 21, 2017

To: Honorable Joan Hartmann, Chair and Members of the Board of Supervisors
From:  Janette D. Pell @M P 19
General Services Director

Subject: Withdraw Request: Lower Mission Creek - Reach 2A Revised Exhibit A to Resolution of
Necessity for Easement Acquisitions, Second District

General Services respectfully requests that the Board withdraw item A-23, Lower Mission Creek -
Reach 2A Revised Exhibit A to Resolution of Necessity for Easement Acquisitions, Second District,
from the July 25, 2017 agenda.

Outside counsel is in discussion with the property owner’s counsel regarding the proposed changes to the
easement language. Once discussions are finalized, the item will be brought before your Board as soon as
possible.

Please contact me if you have any questions prior to returning to your Board.

Thank you.
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